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Project Name: Westwood Avenue #2308
Construction Plan
POD – 2017 – 00625
Date Received by Public Works: April 18, 2018
Date Comments Complete: April 20, 2018

The Traffic Engineering Division has reviewed the final construction plans for POD – 2017 – 00625 – Westwood Avenue #2308 and has the following additional/outstanding comments.
1. Provide evidence that VDOT has reviewed the current scope of work shown on the plan and has no comments regarding the proposed work.

Please let me know if you have any questions.







Sharon Smidler, P.E.







Assistant Traffic Engineer








Phone (804) 501-4661
smi20@henrico.us
